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7th July 2025 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm I write to inform you about the arrangements of our 
upcoming sports day on Monday, 14th July. It truly is a great Salesian event whereby all staff and 
students pull together to put on a wonderful, celebratory day of activities and athletic events. 
Your child will be expected to be in school no later than 8.30 a.m. with the day set to finish at 
approximately 1.00 p.m. 
  
Key information regarding the day: 
 
➢ All students competing in an event are to wear school PE kit and to arrive in school in this 

attire as there will be no time to change. Students not competing in an event should wear 
school uniform as per a normal school day.  

 
➢ The timings of the school day will change to accommodate the events, an extended break time 

will enable pupils to have hot food.  
 

➢ Please keep a look out for the weather forecast as sun cream and plenty of water may be 
needed. If the weather is less favourable, then ensure your child has a school PE jumper to 
wear to keep warm. 

 
➢ Sports day will continue to take place if it is raining, however events will change accordingly, 

plain black waterproof jackets are permitted.  
 

➢ Students are to always follow the school behaviour policy and are not permitted to take their 
mobile ‘phones to the sports field. They are to lock them in their lockers when they first 
arrive in school in the morning and collect them at the end of the day as normal.  

 
➢ All students are to depart St John Bosco Arts College at approximately 12.50 p.m. The 

school bus has been changed to reflect this and will depart at 1.00 p.m. 
 

Finally, we wish all our students good luck in their events on the day and for those who are not 
competing, cheer and support as loud and as encouragingly as possible to make it a memorable day 
for all involved. Unfortunately, no spectators are allowed onsite to watch the events. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
A Ward 

 
Mrs A Ward 
Subject Leader for Physical Education 


